Steven Liang

From: Jeff Sperry <jsperry726@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 5:58 AM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Water rate hearings

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

These increases are outrageous. My bill has increased 35% already just 2 months ago with no warning. People are
upset. We are being taken advantage of. Send me a link to the hearings!



